
 
 

 
December 06, 2024 
 
Hafiz Maqsood Munshi 
Unit Head, Listed Companies Compliance, RAD 
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited 
Stock Exchange Road, Karachi 
 
Unusual Movement in price of shares of Macter International Limited  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Please refer to your letter No. PSX /Gen-1796 dated December 6, 2024 in the above matter. 
 
In this connection it is respectfully submitted that the Company is not aware of any reasons for unusual 
movement in price of its shares, as noted by you, nor any Director or employee of the Company is involved 
in the trading. 
 
We would like to clarify that the Company is fully cognizant of the requirements of the Securities Act, 2015 
and PSX Rule Book with regard to the disclosure of the price sensitive information and assures the PSX 
that if and when there would be any material / price sensitive information, the same shall be disclosed in 
accordance with the requirement of the applicable law. 
 
We hope the above will be found satisfactory. 
 
Yours truly 
For and on behalf of  
Macter International Limited 
 

 

Asif Javed 
Company Secretary 
 

CC : The Director, (LCD-SD), SECP 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


